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Price revision announcement for our stepping motor products 

 

We are glad to hear that your company is enjoying continued success and prosperity. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued patronage. 

 

In response to the effects of the recent rapid price inflation of raw materials and parts, rising 

transportation and manpower costs, and the drastic depreciation of the yen, we have been making 

efforts to improve productivity and reduce costs, but it has become difficult to maintain a stable 

supply and quality at the current price rates. Therefore, we regret to inform you that we will revise 

our prices as follows, effective from orders placed in August 2024. 

 

■models         5-phase stepping motor 

 

■Revision rate     5％ 

 

■Schedule         From August 1st, 2024 for orders received 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and sincerely appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

July 4th, 2024 

3-1-1 Ida Building 101B,  

Kuriya, Tama-ku, Kawasaki,  

Kanagawa 2140039 


